

Western Avenue School

1500 Western Avenue

Geneva, IL 60134 (630) 463-3500 P (630) 463-3509 F

Mr. Ronald Zeman Principal

April 20, 2018

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Green,

On behalf of the students and staff at Western Avenue School, I want to thank you for your generous company-directed donation of \$874.58 from Abbvie. I will make sure that this money is reserved for Addison's class of 2029, and will be used for experiential learning, field trips, hands-on-activities, and the like.

I will also keep you apprised as to what the money is used for. It will certainly be used for field trips, and I will work with the grade level team(s) to make sure that these funds are spent with your wishes in mind.

Again, thank you so much!

Ron Zeman

cc: School Board